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Dear Friends, 

We are pleased to announce that the third annual Fort Bend County Boys & Girls Clubs Sporting Clays 
Tournament will be held on Friday, November 16th, 2018 at Greater Houston Gun Club (6700 McHard 
Road). We invite you to join us by sponsoring a team for this exciting event.  

The Fort Bend County Boys & Girls Clubs Sporting Clays Tournament unites individuals, corporate partners, 
top leaders and philanthropic organizations in the county to raise critical funds to support our three Clubs 
in the area: the Fort Bend Club, the Richmond-Rosenberg Club and the Stafford Club. It will also help us 
realize our goal of building a fourth Club in the Mission Bend area. With a focus on academic success, 
healthy lifestyles and good character and citizenship, these Clubs serve over 2,700 at-risk youth ages six to 
17 every year after school and in the summer with an annual membership of only $5 per year. Every day, 
our Club members participate in high-quality programming that encourages them to learn and to be healthy 
and empowers them to be leaders in their community.  
 
The Tournament will begin with lunch, registration and games at noon, and the shoot starts at 1:30 p.m. 
The day ends with cocktails and awards. This year, we are offering several sponsorship opportunities: 
• Tournament Sponsor: $25,000 includes two 4-person teams with additional benefits 
• Platinum Sponsor: $10,000 includes two 4-person teams with additional benefits 
• Games Sponsor: $8,000 includes signage on all games 
• Gold Sponsor: $5,000 includes two 4-person teams with additional benefits 
• Silver Sponsor: $2,500 includes one 4-person team with additional benefits 
• Bronze Sponsor: $1,500 includes one 4-person team 
• Pair in the Air: $750 includes one 2-person team 
• Station Sponsor: $500 includes logo on one station 
• Beverage Sponsor: Donation of all beverages; includes logo on beverage tables 
 
We hope you can join us on this special day! Your generous support will help ensure that the Fort Bend 
County Boys & Girls Clubs will continue to be accessible to the youth who need our help the most in the 
county that we all care so much about. A sponsorship form is enclosed with this letter. Please reach out to 
Laura Renaud, Special Events and Marketing Manager, at 713-400-2160 or lrenaud@bgcgh.org with any 
questions. Thank you for your consideration! 
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